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NEW QUESTION: 1You are building a large, multi-tenant SaaS
(software-as-a-service) application with a component that
fetches data to process from a customer-specific Amazon S3
bucket in their account.How should you ensure that your
application follows security best practices and limits risk
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when fetching data from customer-owned Amazon S3 buckets?A.
Have users create an Amazon S3 bucket policy that grants
read-only access to the Amazon S3 bucket required by your
application, and securely store the corresponding access keys
in the database holding their account data.B. Have users create
a cross-account lAM role with a policy that grants read-only
access to the Amazon S3 bucket required by your application to
the AWS account ID running your production Sass application.C.
Have users create an Amazon S3 bucket policy that grants
read-only access to the Amazon S3 bucket required by your
application and limits access to the public IP address of the
SaaS application.D. Have users create an IAM user with a policy
that grants read-only access to the Amazon S3 bucket required
by your application, and store the corresponding access keys in
an encrypted database that holds their account data.Answer: B

NEW QUESTION: 2After initial investigation, an IS auditor has
reasons to believe that fraud may be present. The IS auditor
should:A. expand activities to determine whether an
investigation is warranted.B. report the possibility of fraud
to top management and ask how they would like to proceed.C.
report the matter to the audit committee.D. consult with
external legal counsel to determine the course of action to be
taken.Answer: AExplanation:Explanation/Reference:Explanation:An
IS auditor's responsibilities for detecting fraud include
evaluating fraud indicators and deciding whether any additional
action is necessary or whether an investigation should be
recommended. The IS auditor should notify the appropriate
authorities within the organization only if it has determined
that the indicators of fraud are sufficient to recommend an
investigation. Normally, the IS auditor does not have authority
to consult with external legal counsel.

NEW QUESTION: 3Review the following screenshot and select the
BEST answer.A. If a connection is accepted in Network-layer, it
will not be matched against the rules in Data Center Layer.B.
Data Center Layer is an inline layer in the Access Control
Policy.C. By default all layers are shared with all policies.D.
If a connection is dropped in Network Layer, it will not be
matched against the rules in Data Center Layer.Answer: D

NEW QUESTION: 4A. Option EB. Option CC. Option DD. Option BE.
Option AAnswer: C,E
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